
 

 

29th March 2022 
 
 Year 2 – Junk Orchestra Workshop 

 
        
Dear Parent/ Carers,  
 
Next half-term, the children in Year 2 will be learning about different materials and how 
they can be recycled into new objects. In order to support their learning, the children have 
the opportunity to participate in an exciting, interactive workshop provided by the Junk 
Orchestra.  The children will explore a variety of musical instruments made from recycled 
materials and get the chance to experience making music in a unique way. 
 

Details are as follows-  
 
Date:               Monday 9th May 2022 
 
Time:                School day as normal 
 
Place:   Woodpecker Hall Academy 
 
Cost:  A contribution of £5.50.  Please make payments through Arbor. 
 
Lunch:  Children will have lunch as normal.  
 
                       
Full school uniform must be worn. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Year 2 Team  
 


